
 
 

 

 

 

• The Junior High Softball Team ended their UNDEFEATED season last Thursday with a huge comeback win 

against West Babylon. Colleen C. started the 2-out rally in the last inning with a home run. Abby B. hit a 

HUGE 3-run RBI to win the game. Great pitching by Zeta M. to keep the game close. Wonderful season girls!!! 

 

• There will be a brief Boys and Girls Cross Country meeting today in the SH Cafeteria after school.  

 

• There will be a mandatory Boys Soccer meeting on Wednesday after school in the JH Cafeteria.  

 

• There will be a mandatory meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) in Room 145 right after school for any girls that plan 

to play Girls Basketball next year.  

 

• This is a reminder to all students in grades 9-11 that want credit toward the Seal of Civic Readiness: Your 

reflections are due tomorrow, June 6, to Mr. Ryan.  

 

• Do you have a green thumb? Do you enjoy gardening? The Gardening Club is a relaxing club to take your 

mind off your daily stresses and focus on plants instead. Contact Ms. Jones or sign up outside Room 278 if 

you are interested.  

 


